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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics we learnt the digraphs ‘ur’ 
‘ow’ ‘oi’ and ‘ear’. We also learnt the tricky 
words ‘my’ ‘by’ and ‘all’. We have been 
practicing our spelling and spelt words like 
‘turn’, ‘down’, ‘join’ and ‘hear’.   
 

In maths we have been finding one more up to 
5. The children have been practically adding 
one more and saying how many there are.   

 
In our continuous provision we have explored 
Chinese New Year and have had lots of fun 
playing with the different resources. In the 
water tray we have been acting out the story 
of the Great Race. We followed the 
instructions to make a cone animal and have 
been writing Chinese numbers in the glitter 
trays.   
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Aubrey Denny  
Daffodils: Fabian Raducan 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

Animals Take Over  

We are really looking forward to our visit from 
‘Animals Take Over’ on Tuesday 24th January. Thank 

you to all of those families who have contributed to this 
experience. If you are yet to give consent please make 
sure to do so on the school app. Thank you for your 

support.  

 

Chinese Dancers  
The children loved watching the Chinese 

Dragon and Lion dance this week. This event is 
happening in China Town this weekend.  

 
         ‘Kung Hei Fat Choy’  

 
 

Balanceability 

This week the children took part in another 
Balanceability session. The children did amazing 
and learnt some new techniques! Remember to 

wear PE kits on Mondays and Tuesdays this half 
term.  


